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U.S. Department of Justice 

Office of Legal Policy 

Washington. D.C. 20530 

2 5 AUG 1982 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Pouf-e 1,2 
Prederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Re: AG/81-JD 
MMN:PLH:PM 

While processing your request for access to records pertanin4; f.o yourself,the Criminal Division located one document t=rom this Office, addressed to the Attorney General, regarding your administrative appeal from the action of that Division. This record was referred to us for review and *rect response to you. 

It has been determined that this document is exempt in its entirety pursuant to 5 U.S.C. 552(b)(5), which pertains to privileged predecisional communications. 

If you are dissatisfied with my action on this request, you may appeal from this denial by writing to the Assistant Attorney General, Office of Legal Policy, within 30 days of your receipt of this letter. Any letter of appeal should be addressed to the attention of the Office of Information and Privacy. Both the letter and the envelope should be clearly marked "Freedom of Information Appeal." In the event you are dissatisfied with the results of any such appeal, judicial review will thereafter be available to you in the United States District Court for the judicial district in which you reside or have your principal place of business, or in the District of Columbia, which is also where the record you seek is located. 

Sincerely, 

C._ fl4,---ta--  
Miriam M. Nisbet, Deputy Director 
Office of Information and Privacy 


